
                     

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are now in a position to reopen school having had our Risk assessment verified by the Local 

Authority and Trade Unions.  

Please refer to your text message to see which colour bubble your child has been allocated with 

their start and finish times.  

 Year 6 will return on Monday 29th June. This is only for those pupils who have requested a place 

and the office staff have confirmed their medical needs.  

Pupils have been placed in colour bubbles and they will enter and exit school at different gates and 

at different times.  

Year 6 MUST ONLY enter and exit through the LINDBY GATE and must be accompanied by an adult.  

Please see below which time slot your child has been allocated to arrive and be collected from 

school.  

 Year 6 Start End Class teacher 

 Lindby Entrance 
 

8:45am 2:30pm Mr Barry 

 Lindby Entrance 
 

9:15am 2:45pm Mr Gordon 

 Lindby Entrance 
 

9:00am 3:00pm Miss Fitzpatrick 

 Lindby Entrance 
 

9:30am 3:15pm  Mrs Sinclair 

 Lindby Entrance 
 

9:45am 3:15pm Miss Winstanley 

 

It is very important that you bring and collect your child at the gates on time. This is to prevent 

bubbles mixing. If you are late your child will not be allowed to enter school. Entrance to the office is 

by appointment only.  

Staff will greet your child on the gate and your child will be directed by a member of staff to their 

classes. No parents should pass through the gates. Please ensure that you inform the member of 

staff on the gate who will be collecting your child at the end of each day. 

Staff may wear face visors on the gate. Please explain this to your child.  If we need to provide 

intimate care for your child or if they show symptoms we will wear a mask or gloves. We will show 

the children these in a friendly and unassuming way when they arrive.  

Please ensure you adhere to the social distancing lines at each entrance:  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Once inside the building your child will sit on a table with another child (siblings in the same year 

group will sit together). They will be seated 2m apart and will have access to their own items.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

There are approximately 6 to 8 pupils in each class.  

Please can I ask that you read the home school agreement below and the parental disclaimer which 

we will send home with pupils on their first day to be signed and returned to school the following 

day. There is also an addendum to our school behaviour policy that you need to be familiar with.  

Please talk to your child about social distancing and washing their hands.  On their first day we will 

go through this with them.  

Once in a bubble your child will not mix with other pupils from other bubbles. They will also only 

have access to limited adults in the school.  

We have bought a range of lovely new resources for the children and initially we want them to feel 

at ease back in their school environment.  

Pupils do not need to wear school uniform but THEY MUST have a change of clothes daily.  

No items must be brought in from home and we will provide all pupils with a packed lunch.  

If your child suffers from hay fever please ensure they have had their medication before school.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all  

 

Ms V Roberts  

 


